
From: Shreyash Gupta  
Sent: 19 September 2022 16:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application reference 2022/3711/T 
 
Hi,  
 
I received a letter about felling a tree right next to my building. 
 
The planning application does not specify if the tree will be replaced with 
another tree or not. The said tree is only 1 of the few grown trees on the street 
and removing it significantly impacts the amenity value of the area. The tree 
also provides privacy to our flat from the opposite flats. There will not be any 
need to remove the tree if instead of building a metal fence a plant hedge is 
used. 
 
Thanks 
Shreyash 
Flat B, 7 Bolton Road 
 


